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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: Julia Hunkins [juliah@cybermesa.com]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 9:03 AM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV
Subject: please no!

    Please refuse the plan for transuranic waste at Los Alamos. This invites disaster and is there is NO NECESSITY for 
this! 
  
Julia Hunkins, Santa Fe 


